
Welcome Message
The 18th International Congress on Myelodysplastic Syndromes
(MDS 2025) will take place from 7-10 May 2025 in Rotterdam,
Netherlands.
Join  the  premier  forum  for  the  latest  advancements  in
myelodysplastic syndromes, where international MDS experts and
peers  dive  into  the  most  recent  discoveries,  basic  and
translational  research  &  MDS  diagnosis,  prognosis,  and
management.
Benefit from high-level research & science, while getting the
chance to meet the global MDS community.
Together, we can enhance knowledge, establish collaborations,
and move our field forward.
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